
As an Oregonian I strongly urge the Oregon legislature to pass House Bill 2927 as is and do not 

pass SB 825, which I see as a way of hampering the passing of this important issue.   

 

I believe The President should be representative of all people of the United States and it is time 

we as Oregonians adopt the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact so one person = one 

vote. I would like to raise my young children in Oregon as proud Americans who know that their 

individual vote will count no less or no more than the vote of any other American, regardless of 

geography.  

Thank you, 

Miriam Zellnik 

 


